Discussion was held on signs for Dunbar Park. The park is not set up for camping and we
would need to check with the DNR. A motion was made by Pins, seconded by Rogers to have a
sign designating the north side of the dock for Yayak launching. Motion carried.

Discussion was held on who calls the Zoning Board of Appeal together for an
organizational meeting. The Clerk or Supervisor will make the call.

The Senior Citizen Dinner will be held on October 1, 2016. Motion was made by Pins,
seconded by Rogers to contribute $1500.00 to the Homemakers for the Senior Citizen Dinner.
All were in favor, motion carried.

Public Comment: Discussion was brought up about the grass on the sides of the road
and how it was not cut very well.

Motion was made by Rogers, seconded by Pins to adjourn the meeting. All were in
favor, motion carried. The meeting was adjourned at 7:40 p.m.
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Carl Marsh Supervisor




TOWNSHIP OF BRUCE
MINUTES OF REGULAR MEETING HELD ON AUGUST 11, 2016

The regular meeting of the Bruce Township Board was held on August 11, 2016 at the
Bruce Township Hall with board members Rogers, Sawyers, LaJoie and Pins present. Absent
Marsh. Also in attendance were 5 township residents. The Clerk opened the meeting at 7:00
p.m. with the Pledge of Allegiance.

In the absence of the Supervisor, Trustee Pins was asked to chair the meeting.
Public Comments: There was no comments.

The minutes of the July 14, 2016 were presented. Motion was made by Rogers,
seconded by LaJoie to accept the minutes as presented. All were in favor, motion carried.

Motion was made by Rogers, seconded by Pins to pay the bills. Checks #8881 through
# 8926 were presented for a total of $23,022.43. All were in favor, motion carried.
County Commission Report: Commissioner MaclLean was not present.

Reports of Special Meeting: No one attended any meetings.

Zoning Administrator: There was no report.

Assessor’s Report: They are visiting property and working on maps. There are two tax
tribunals coming up.

Treasurer’s Report: The Treasurer’s report was presented. The balance of all funds is
$750,436.96.

Clerk’s Report: We are in the process of having an audit done.
An Election was held on August 2" with 378 voters.

Firemen'’s Report: The Department had 2 fire calls.

Grounds and Park Report: There was no report.

Old Business: There was no new business.

New Business: Discussion was held having a flat rate for Pickford Ambulance service. It
was tabled until we have more information.

The Fire Truck Resolution was signed at the May meeting.



